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30/08/2024 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
RE: LETTER OF SUPPORT – THE SPACE BEYOND PROJECT  
 
I am writing on behalf of the Shire of Broome to provide support for the 'The Space Beyond' art 
project, a collaboration between Tomoko Yamada and the Broome Historical Society. 
 
'The Space Beyond' represents a remarkable fusion of traditional craftsmanship and contemporary 
artistic expression. This transformative installation, slated for the Sailmaker's Shed, promises to 
deliver a visually striking and intellectually stimulating encounter, seamlessly connecting Broome's 
illustrious pearling heritage with a modern artistic perspective. 
 
By utilising the historic Sailmaker’s Shed as the backdrop for this installation, the project not only pays 
tribute to Broome's pearling legacy but also breathes new life into a significant architectural landmark 
within our community. 
 
We are optimistic about the positive impact this project will have on both the local community and 
visitors to Broome and look forward to supporting Tomoku and the Broome Historical Society.  
 
For any further inquiries, please feel free to contact me at 08 9191 3456 or 
cherry.lawton@broome.wa.gov.au. 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Cherry Lawton 
Shire of Broome - Place Activation and Engagement Coordinator 
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